
 

 

 

 

Sunday 10th July 2016 at 10 am 

7thSunday of Trinity 

A warm welcome to all joining us for our all age service today. 

 

All service details are in the separate sheet today. 

Collect: 

Generous God, 

you give us gifts and make them grow: 

though our faith is small as mustard-seed make it grow to your glory 

and the flourishing of your kingdom; 

through Jesus Christ our Lord. 

 

Please feel free to use the toys and books in the back room if your little one 

needs distraction during the service. 

Please join us for refreshments and a chat after the service.   
 

 Now that the joys of last week end have passed, and we have had time 

to recover, it is time for the “thank you”s. 

First the one I forgot last week, which was to say a big thank you to Val 

for producing the newsletter while I was away. 

Secondly, a thank you to Val and her team of room preparers, table 

layers, refreshment providers, sandwich collectors, flower arrangers, 

clearer-upers, dishwasher operators, and room clearers, plus anybody 

else that might have slipped through the net.  It was a lot of work that 

went on behind the scenes to make the tea the enjoyable success that it 

was. And lastly, but not least, a thank you to Diane for making the 

commitment that made it all possible. 

 

Chicken Foot is coming!!  On Sunday 17th July, next Sunday, at 5.30pm in 

the hall. Anybody who has been before will recommend it and if you like 

a bit of fun you certainly won’t be disappointed. Come and join the fun 

with the twelve spot dominoes and the meal of chicken and??? (to be 

announced).  Tickets, available from Stefanie adults £6, children(10 and 

under) £3. 

 

Please continue to remember Peter in your prayers and pray that he will 

continue to be filled with the peace of our Lord as he awaits the 

fulfilment of God’s promises to him. 

 

Dates for July 

11th Community Lunch in the hall at 1pm. 

17th Chicken Foot in the hall at 5.30pm 

18th Women’s Fellowship in the hall at 2.30pm 

20th Book Group at 10 Weston Road at 7.45pm 

30th Community shop in the hall  

Prayer groups meet on each Tuesday 9.30-10 am and each Wednesday 7-

7.30 pm in the Church. 

Contact  details: 

Rector -  Rev.  Stefanie Hodges – 504228  (day off Friday) 

Church warden  -  Dawn Scanlon  -  851427 or email 

                                                     dawnscanlon1@hotmail.com   

Newsletter  -  Sue Hammond  -  562661 or  email 
                          m_hammond@talk21.com  material by Thurs. please. 

Hall manager/Lettings  -  Val Holt – 852764 

Vulnerable Adults – Eike Ndiweni – Eike.ndiweni@btinternet.com 
Stewardship- Mike Hammond- details as for newsletter. 
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